NEW
NO PARKING

DOWNTOWN

In order to effectively clean the streets, we will be enforcing the “No Parking” signs in the area
on certain days and hours for our street sweeping operations.

Signs are posted on the streets where street sweeping will take place. For example, on Main
Street there are signs on one side of the street that will not allow parking on Tuesdays
between 3:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m., but the other side of the street is available for parking.

Please pay attention to the signs as enforcement will begin on March 1, 2018 and citations will
be issued. We will also be warning residents during the month of February.



